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Two members of the Norwegian Speleological Society (NGF) attended the rescue meeting in Ramales de Victoria, a 
small town in northern Spain. They reported that specialists, professionals and others from all over the world were able 
to take part.
They learnt the history of cave rescue, the possibilities to assist, different rescue techniques like passage enlargement, 
and for expedition use. There was practical training in the nearby mountains.
ECRA meetings are low budget. The cost of a typical weekend is about 50 -100 Euros including the meals. Travel is a 
personal expense.
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